

## March 2018 Newsletter LTI Graduation in Nicaragua



For the past five years, a partner ministry named Project Hope has focused on training pastors using the LTI Program. 130 pastors have graduated from the program. We heard testimonies of the impact LTI has made in their lives and families. They shared stories about unity among pastors, restored marriages, and confidence as leaders. Our international managers, Terry & Lianne Nutter, had the privilege of visiting Pastor Augustine & Juana in their home. Augustine said, "LTI has been the biggest tool in my life. Besides the training, it has given me relationships with other pastors." He also stated, "The Leader's Balanced Life module gave me a new mindset about health and nutrition ... now I need new clothes because of the weight I've lost!" It was a joy to see their renewed passion and to spend time with them in prayer.

Because of this great success, Project Hope desired to start a second leadership training site in northern Nicaragua. They invited Terry & Lianne to hold a Start-Up Event in northern Nicaragua and they certified an administrator and nine instructors to oversee and operate the new training site. Over the next five years, the LTI team plans to train 250 more pastors and introduce the training program in churches throughout Nicaragua.



Terry praying with pastors in Nicaragua



Pastors receive a Certificate of Completion